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To:  Santa Clara Family Health Providers 

From:  Jennifer Clements, Director of Provider Services  

Date:  October 29, 2014 

Subject: Change to Timely Filing Limits for Claims  

 

Dear Provider: 

Santa Clara Family Health Plan (SCFHP) is changing the timely filing requirements for claims 
submission. Effective November 1, 2014, the timely filing limits for all claims will be 12 months 
from the date of service.  

If you have any questions please contact the Provider Services Department at 1-408-874-1788.   

 

Thank you. 

 


